
   IN THE NAME OF JESUS 
 

 
 
What an amazing God we have! When I returned in late June this year. Dorah told me that 
she was pregnant. She was very depressed – the clinic staff had told her that either she or 
the baby will die. I was very angry at this – we prayed immediately against this ‘curse’. We 
have continued to pray with Dorah – right until the day before the baby was born – a few 
weeks overdue (the baby was due in August). We prayed for God to bring the child from 
darkness in the light, and gave thanks for the new life. Nkosi was born the day after on the 
floor of Dorah’s shack. She said this child is God’s child – that is why I have named him 
Nkosi (King) because he belongs to the King of Kings Jesus! Both mother and child are 
doing well. I am so grateful to God for answering our prayers; I was in tears as I dedicated 
Nkosi to God. 

 

 
Baby Nkosi – 3 days old 



  Gladys is learning to drive!!!!  
 

             
 

 
 

Hilda is getting stronger. Joyce (right) is her carer, through looking after Hilda she has 
found her purpose in life. She said – when Hilda responds to the love I give her, it fills 

me with more love. Because of the love given from you all who support us, this 
miracle is happening.  

We love because He first loved us 1 John 4:19 

Gladys is very 
grateful for an 
opportunity, she 
thought she 
would never 
have.  

THANK YOU! 



 
 

     
 

 

 

We have been continuing 
to show the Jesus film – 
many of the children and 
adults have been deeply 
moved by the film shown in 
their own language. Many 
have been saved by asking 
Jesus to forgive them and 
to come into their lives to 

help them. 

Some of the 
people who have 
never seen a 
film come along 
and cram into 
the small houses 
to watch the film. 
We have been 
blessed each 
time with food to 
give afterwards. 
The people now 
want bibles. 

We have shown the 
film to around 160 
children and 50 
adults. The film and 
projector were 
bought with donation 
money from you all 
.  
     THANK YOU! 



 
 

13 Children in the Saturday group committed their lives to Jesus, repenting of their 
sins and accepting Him into their lives, to save them. Please pray for the children, as 

many of them have very difficult lives.  
 

‘I want to fly higher and forget that at home there is no food.’ 
 

‘I am always scared, I am always worried but what I know is that God is looking at me. 
I hope that Jesus will protect me from all the evil around me, guide me, give me 

strength, so that I can survive,’ 
 

PRAYER POINTS 
Thanks be to God for the many blessings flowing out to the people 
For the children and adults who have committed their lives to Jesus, to grow 
For wisdom in teaching and leading the children 
For more places to show the film 
For Gladys 
For Dorah and baby Nkosi 
For Hilda and Joyce 
For protection, especially when driving 
For links with organisations to help us with the people  
For a place for one of the children who is in great danger  
For bibles 

Please contact John and Christine Walker d.johnwalker1@googlemail.com, 

01772780152 for more information / donations and prayer support 

Hilary’s contact: hilaryemurphy@hotmail.com. Mobile 0027825010469 
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